
Race Committee Briefing for Day 2 of the BIIRW 

Forecasts models today are quite consistent, and suggest an on-time start will be possible 

Restrictions due to wind levels would be very unlikely. 

With the expected WSW direction, the RC will be anchoring somewhere SSW of Pearl Island. 

 

We have been advised by the OA that the Damage Report feature on racingrulesofsailing.org  is now 
functional. 

 

Paul Brennan, Race Officer 

 

 


